
WEDNESDAY, November 17, 2021 

SPECIAL MEETING  

ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

A special meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, November 17, 2021,  at 

10:30 a.m. at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the tentative 2022 

budget and any business that may come before the board.  Present were Supervisors Jordan, Farischon and Schield. 

 

ADDITIONS TO THE AGENDA 

1. Appoint Zoning Hearing Board Solicitor 

 
TENTATIVE 2021 BUDGET 
After a period of discussion. 

• A MOTION by Farischon, and seconded by Schield to approve as presented the 2022 Tentative State Account and 

General Fund budgets as presented.  Motion carried. 

 

APPOINT ZONING HEARING BOARD SOLICITOR 

• A MOTION by Schield was seconded by Farischon to appoint Attorney Bruce Zero for professional services as 

solicitor to the Roaring Brook Township Zoning Hearing Board.  Motion carried. 
  

ADJOURNMENT 
• A MOTION by Farischon, and seconded by Schield was made to adjourn at 11:55 p.m.  Motion carried. 

 

 

                                                                                                 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

                 Robert Farischon, Secretary 
 


